
Dear Families,
Currently we’re learning about transportation. Cars, trucks and buses are vehicles that your child sees on a daily basis. By participating in activities we have planned, children will learn that there are many different sizes, shapes, colours and kinds of buses, trucks and cars. We will also be teaching children about caring for the inside and outside parts of a car. 

Some activities we have planned at the service to promote this learning include:

· Painting with small cars at the art table
· Engaging with many books on cars, trucks and buses
· Setting up a petrol station in the play area
· Identifying emergency vehicles 

· Building box cars that the children can ‘drive’

· Teaching children safety measures for each vehicle eg wearing seatbelts, holding on to a rail/pole if standing on a bus.
We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. At home you could do the following activities to reinforce the concepts of cars, trucks and buses at the service.

· Pointing out emergency vehicles when you’re driving, and explaining why you have to get out of their way if they have their sirens on

· Letting your child help wash your vehicle

· Taking your child with you to the petrol station and talking about the different types of vehicles that come and go while you’re filling up. 

Teaching children about cars, trucks and buses, their uses in society and how to be safe when using them will increase your child’s interest and awareness of the world around them.
Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about transportation? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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